
 

 

 

CORPORATE OFFICE 
Level 2  

32 Oxford Terrace Telephone:  0064 3 364 4134 

Christchurch Central                    Kathleen.Smitheram@cdhb.health.nz;  

CHRISTCHURCH 8011                  

 

 
25 May 2022 
 

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10869 
 
I refer to your letter dated 22 April 2022 which was received in our office on 6 May 2022 requesting the 
following information under the Official Information Act from Canterbury DHB. Specifically:    
 
Can you please forward a copy of: 

1. Mental Health Compulsory Assessment and Treatment Act 1992  
 
This information can be found at the following link: 
https://www.legislation.govt.nz/act/public/1992/0046/latest/DLM262176.html 

 
2. Section 8a form: application form for compulsory assessment / treatment 
3. Section 8b form: Medical certificate form for compulsory assessment / treatment 
4. Other forms attached to or to be used with the Act 

 
All the information requested for questions 2 - 4 can be found at the following link: 
https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/mental-health-and-addiction/mental-health-legislation/mental-
health-compulsory-assessment-and-treatment-act-1992/mental-health-act-forms 
 

5. Name and postal address for the Canterbury Directors of Area Mental Health Services 
 
Dr Sigi Schmidt and Dr Maxwell Panckhurst, 
Canterbury DHB 
Hillmorton Hospital 
Private Bag 4733 
Christchurch 8140 
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
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Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Canterbury DHB website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Canterbury DHB & West Coast DHB 
 




